
 

Newfoundland Power Inc.  
55 Kenmount Road  •  P.O. Box 8910  •  St. John’s, NL  A1B 3P6 
PHONE (709) 737-5364  •  FAX (709) 737-2974  •  lhollett@newfoundlandpower.com 

January 31, 2022 
 
Board of Commissioners  
of Public Utilities 
P.O. Box 21040 
120 Torbay Road 
St. John’s, NL   A1A 5B2 
 
Attention: G. Cheryl Blundon 
  Director of Corporate Services 

and Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Blundon: 
 
Re: Newfoundland Power’s 2022/2023 General Rate Application – NP Reply 
 
On December 7, 2021, Newfoundland Power filed an Amended Application with the Board as 
part of its 2022/2023 General Rate Application.  The Amended Application reflected the terms 
of the Settlement Agreement reached between Newfoundland Power, the Consumer Advocate 
and Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro on November 23, 2021.  On January 17, 2022, the 
Board provided Grant Thornton’s Financial Consultants Report on the Amended Application.   
 
The Board requested any comments from parties on the Amended Application and the Grant 
Thornton’s Financial Consultants Report be filed by January 28, 2022.  On January 25, 2022, the 
Consumer Advocate and Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro confirmed they have no comments.   
 
Newfoundland Power respectfully requests the Board approve the Amended Application as filed. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
 
Lindsay Hollett 
Senior Legal Counsel 
 
 
c. Shirley Walsh Dennis Browne, Q.C. 
 Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & Avis 
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